Dear Productivity Commission,

I'm a first year student and MIBT Deakin

It doesn't necessarily affect me personally, but I am so passionate about future jobs for Australia and passionate about the car industry, I think it would extremely sad to see it go, and long with all that history

It would have a massive affect on Australian jobs, as well as Australia loosing its independence of making things. It would also have a damaging effect to the Australian economy, and for what ever reason, Australia has to go to war or protect its country and we can't make things to protect us, then we are screwed especially if we can't get supplies from other countries

I'm proud of Australia, how loyal most of us are, I'm proud to buy things locally made, instead of everything coming from CHINA, I'm proud how independent we are. If all of this goes, then will go peoples jobs, the skills and sadly the history will be lost. And being passionate about cars it will be sad to see the iconic Falcon and Commodore nameplates gone.

Kind Regards, Luke Murray